
  KENTUCKY DENTAL ASSOCIATION 

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING 

 

Conference Call (Zoom) 

Louisville, Kentucky  

April 25, 2020 

6:00 P.M. 

            

1. CALL TO ORDER.  Dr. Jonathan Rich called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. The 

following members of the KDA Board were present:  

 

               

Dr. Gerard Bradley (UL Dean)    Dr.  Cliff Lowdenback 

Dr.  Andy Elliott      Dr. Joe McCarty 

Dr.  Ryan Estes      Dr. Julie McKee 

Dr. Andy Elliott       Dr. Mark Moats   

Dr. Darren Greenwell     Dr. BJ Millay      

Dr. Fred Howard      Dr. Jonathan Rich 

Dr.  Beverly Largent     Dr. Sharon Turner 

          Daphne Salazar (student)    

              

                    

 Ms. Libby Milligan of McCarthy Strategic Solutions was present. Staff members present were  

Mr. Todd Edwards and Mr. Richard Whitehouse.  

 

2. This emergency KDA Board was convened to discuss organized dentistry’s response 

to the COVID-19 Pandemic and the road back to full practice. 

 

Dr. Jonathan Rich announced the workgroup to vet PPE material will be: Dr. Jonathan Rich, 

Dr. Darren Greenwell and Dr. Mark Moats. 

 

Dr. Mark Moats gave an update on the previously approved document.  

 

It was the consensus of the Board to send the document to the Governor and Public Health for 

approval. 

 

ADJOUNRNMENT. The meeting was adjourned at 6:55 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

 

Dr. Sharon Turner 

Secretary/Treasurer 

 


